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of enriching these connections, Turkle pairs each
autobiographical essay with a text from philosophy,
history, literature, or theory, creating juxtapositions
at once playful and profound. So we have Howard
Gardner's keyboards and Lev Vygotsky's hobbyhorses;
William Mitchell's Melbourne train and Roland Barthes'
pleasures of text; Joseph Cevetello's glucometer and
Donna Haraway's cyborgs. Each essay is framed by images
that are themselves evocative. Essays by Turkle begin
and end the collection, inviting us to look more closely
at the everyday objects of our lives, the familiar
objects that drive our routines, hold our affections,
and open out our world in unexpected ways.
Chemical Warfare Agents James A. Romano Jr. 2007-12-17
The first edition of this book, Chemical Warfare Agents:
Toxicity at Low Levels, was published just prior to the
terrorist attacks of September 11th, 2001. Reflecting a
greater sense of urgency within the field of chemical
defense since this event, research related to chemical
warfare agents (CWAs) continues to expand at a
remarkable pace. Chemical Warfare Agents: Pharmacology,
Toxicology, and Therapeutics, Second Edition explores
the latest methods and products for preventing,
diagnosing, and treating the acute and chronic effects
of toxic CWA exposure. This edition citesthe key
developments in chemical defense research since 2001,
including new epidemiological or clinical studies of
exposed or potentially exposed populations; new
treatment concepts and products; improved organization
of the national response apparatus in the U.S.
addressing the potential for CWA terrorism; and improved
diagnostic tests that enable rapid diagnosis and
treatment. Leading researchers explain how these
breakthroughs help researchers determine physiologically
relevant detection thresholds and develop more effective
countermeasures and national response procedures.
Chemical Warfare Agents provides first responders and
emergency medical teams with the most up-to-date
information they need to prepare for and handle natural
disasters, chemical spills, terrorism, and warfare
situations—quickly and effectively.
Biological Psychology James W. Kalat 2012-01-01 Dr.
James W. Kalat's BIOLOGICAL PSYCHOLOGY is the most
widely used text in the course area, and for good
reason: an extremely high level of scholarship, clear
and occasionally humorous writing style, and precise
examples. Throughout all eleven editions, Kalat's goal
has been to make biological psychology accessible to
psychology students, not just to biology majors and premeds. Another goal has been to convey the excitement of
the search for biological explanations of behavior, and
Kalat delivers. Updated with new topics, examples, and
recent research findings--and supported by new online
bio-labs, part of the strongest media package yet--this
text speaks to today's students and instructors.
Important Notice: Media content referenced within the
product description or the product text may not be
available in the ebook version.
From Controversy to Cutting Edge Mark Lax 2021-12 The
F-111 is unique among the aircraft that the Royal

Medicinal and Aromatic Plants Tariq Aftab 2021-03-27
Before the concept of history began, humans undoubtedly
acquired life benefits by discovering medicinal and
aromatic plants (MAPs) that were food and medicine.
Today, a variety of available herbs and spices are used
and enjoyed throughout the world and continue to promote
good health. The international market is also quite
welcoming for MAPs and essential oils. The increasing
environment and nature conscious buyers encourage
producers to produce high quality essential oils. These
consumer choices lead to growing preference for organic
and herbal based products in the world market. As the
benefits of medicinal and aromatic plants are
recognized, these plants will have a special role for
humans in the future. Until last century, the production
of botanicals relies to a large degree on wildcollection. However, the increasing commercial
collection, largely unmonitored trade, and habitat loss
lead to an incomparably growing pressure on plant
populations in the wild. Therefore, medicinal and
aromatic plants are of high priority for conservation.
Given the above, we bring forth a comprehensive volume,
“Medicinal and Aromatic Plants: Healthcare and
Industrial Applications”, highlighting the various
healthcare, industrial and pharmaceutical applications
that are being used on these immensely important MAPs
and its future prospects. This collection of chapters
from the different areas dealing with MAPs caters to the
need of all those who are working or have interest in
the above topic.
Evocative Objects Sherry Turkle 2011-09-30
Autobiographical essays, framed by two interpretive
essays by the editor, describe the power of an object to
evoke emotion and provoke thought: reflections on a
cello, a laptop computer, a 1964 Ford Falcon, an apple,
a mummy in a museum, and other "things-to-think-with."
For Sherry Turkle, "We think with the objects we love;
we love the objects we think with." In Evocative
Objects, Turkle collects writings by scientists,
humanists, artists, and designers that trace the power
of everyday things. These essays reveal objects as
emotional and intellectual companions that anchor
memory, sustain relationships, and provoke new
ideas.These days, scholars show new interest in the
importance of the concrete. This volume's special
contribution is its focus on everyday riches: the
simplest of objects—an apple, a datebook, a laptop
computer—are shown to bring philosophy down to earth.
The poet contends, "No ideas but in things." The notion
of evocative objects goes further: objects carry both
ideas and passions. In our relations to things, thought
and feeling are inseparable. Whether it's a student's
beloved 1964 Ford Falcon (left behind for a station
wagon and motherhood), or a cello that inspires a
meditation on fatherhood, the intimate objects in this
collection are used to reflect on larger themes—the role
of objects in design and play, discipline and desire,
history and exchange, mourning and memory, transition
and passage, meditation and new vision.In the interest
hot-amp-bothered-marine-3-susan-andersen
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Australian Air Force has operated throughout its
history. Never before has one type had such a profound
impact not only on the RAAF, but upon Australia's
strategic policy outlook. From the moment it was
ordered, however, the F-111 would be shrouded in
controversy. Cost blow-outs, delivery delays, technical
problems and an undeserved poor reputation meant that
the aircraft's place in the frontline of Australia's
defence would be continually challenged. Despite the
barbs, the aircraft survived to fly in Australia for
nearly 40 years--a clear testimony to the skill and
dedication of the men and women who flew, maintained and
supplied it. As this amazing aircraft has now departed
from service, its story can finally be told with full
access to the range of official records regarding its
acquisition and operation. The politics spanning fifty
years of air force history, the controversies, and that
media drama, have all been faithfully and unflinchingly
described. Loved by the public, decried by armchair
strategists, the F-111 has at last found its place in
Australia's rich military history.
Case Studies in Applied Psychophysiology W. Alex Edmonds
2011-12-12 Case Studies in Applied Psychophysiology What
is it that separates those who are able to achieve
greatness from those who are not? The secret is
flexibility of focus and the consistent activation of a
high performance state. Experienced coaches using
Biofeedback and Neurofeedback who have developed the
tools to facilitate the achievement of this state reveal
their unique methods. The book is scholarly and
accessible, providing the tools to guiding outstanding
performance. If you are searching for proven methods in
achieving performance excellence, read Case Studies in
Applied Psychophysiology! Rae Tattenbaum, Performance
Coach at Inner Act, Guest Editor, Special Editions of
“Biofeedback” devoted to peak performance, AAPB former
chair optimal performance Many practitioners use
biofeedback (BFB) and neurofeedback (NFB) to help
individuals bring their personal goals of optimizing
performance in domains such as music, dance, sports, and
exercise within reach. Written by veterans in the field,
Case Studies in Applied Psychophysiology is the first
text to present case studies from practitioners
utilizing these techniques. Each case study has been
systematically recorded and presents readers with a
comprehensive overview of each approach. The case
studies demonstrate not only the variety of approaches
available to practitioners, but also the unique
tailoring of techniques and procedures that seasoned
practitioners implement to help clients achieve their
goals. The primary focus is on individuals from nonclinical (i.e. not medically related) populations, but
two case studies describe neurofeedback interventions
with individuals suffering from traumatic brain
injuries. Case Studies in Applied Psychophysiology is a
useful introduction to the field, as well as a road map
for those looking to incorporate these techniques into
their own psychology, sports medicine, physiology,
performance psychology, and counseling practices.
Woodstock FAQ Thomas E. Harkins 2019-06-08 A celebration
of the legendary music festival--and artists--that
sparked a cultural movement.
Global Brain Howard Bloom 2000-08-14 Introduces the
controversial theory of "group selection" in which all
life on earth is portrayed as a macro-community of
symbiotic organisms working together for the benefit of
all. By the author of The Lucifer Principle.
Management Thomas S. Bateman 2007
The Handbook of Advanced Materials James K. Wessel
2004-04-27 Written to educate readers about recent
advances in the area of new materials used in making
products. Materials and their properties usually limit
the component designer. * Presents information about all
of these advanced materials that enable products to be
designed in a new way * Provides a cost effective way
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for the design engineer to become acquainted with new
materials * The material expert benefits by being aware
of the latest development in all these areas so he/she
can focus on further improvements
Understanding Police Use of Force Geoffrey P. Alpert
2004-08-16 Publisher Description
The Longest Struggle Norm Phelps 2007 Follows the work
of animal rights pioneers Henry Spira, Alex Hershaft,
and others that paved the way for the birth of the
modern animal rights movement.
Introduction to Business Statistics Ronald M. Weiers
2008 Highly praised for its clarity and great examples,
Weiers' INTRODUCTION TO BUSINESS STATISTICS, 6E
introduces fundamental statistical concepts in a
conversational language that connects with today's
students. Even those intimidated by statistics quickly
discover success with the book's proven learning aids,
outstanding illustrations, non-technical terminology,
and hundreds of current examples drawn from real-life
experiences familiar to students. A continuing case and
contemporary applications combine with more than 100 new
or revised exercises and problems that reflect the
latest changes in business today with an accuracy you
can trust. You can easily introduce today's leading
statistical software and teach not only how to complete
calculations by hand and using Excel, but also how to
determine which method is best for a particular task.
The book's student-oriented approach is supported with a
wealth of resources, including the innovative new
CengageNOW online course management and learning system
that saves you time while helping students master the
statistical skills most important for business success.
Local Police Departments (2007) Brian A. Reaves 2011-04
Every 3 to 4 years, the Bureau of Justice Statistics
surveys a nationally representative sample of state and
local law enforcement agencies. This report presents
data from the 2007 BJS survey describing local police
departments in terms of their personnel, budgets,
operations, policies and procedures, computers and
information systems, and equipment. Comparisons are made
with prior years where appropriate, and as data are
available. The selected local police sample includes all
departments employing 100 or more full-time sworn
personnel and a systematic random sample of smaller
agencies stratified by size. Charts and tables. This is
a print on demand edition of an important, hard-to-find
report.
Ecosystems and Human Well-Being Millennium Ecosystem
Assessment 2005-06 Ecosystems and Human Well-being:
Scenarios Millennium Ecosystem Assessment “Only by
understanding the environment and how it works, can we
make the necessary decisions to protect it. Only by
valuing all our precious natural and human resources can
we hope to build a sustainable future. The Millennium
Ecosystem Assessment is an unprecedented contribution to
our global mission for development, sustainability and
peace.” -Kofi Annan, Secretary-General of the United
Nations Launched in June 2001 and involving more than
1,300 leading scientists from 95 nations, the Millennium
Ecosystem Assessment (MA) is a ground-breaking study on
how humans have altered ecosystems, and how changes in
ecosystem services affect human well-being, both now and
in the future. Integrating findings at the local,
regional, global scales and from alternative
intellectual traditions, the Millennium Ecosystem
Assessment offers the first truly comprehensive picture
of the health of the planet. This five-volume set,
comprising four technical volumes and one summary
volume, provides an indispensable baseline of
information for researchers, scholars, and students, as
well as inform public decision-making for decades to
come. Books in the Five-Volume Set Include: Ecosystems
and Human Well-being: Current State and Trends, Volume
1Ecosystems and Human Well-being: Scenarios, Volume
2Ecosystems and Human Well-being: Policy Responses,
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Volume 3Ecosystems and Human Well-being: Multiscale
Assessments, Volume 4Ecosystems and Human Well-being:
Our Human Planet - Summary for Decision Makers, Volume 5
The Millennium Ecosystem Assessment’s work is overseen
by a 45-member Board of Directors, co-chaired by Robert
Watson, Chief Scientist and Senior Advisor for the
Environment of the Environmentally and Socially
Sustainable Development Network of the World Bank, and
A.H. Zakri, director of the United Nations University’s
Institute of Advanced Studies. The Assessment Panel,
which oversees the technical work of the MA, includes 13
of the world’s leading social and natural scientists. It
is co-chaired by Angela Cropper of the Cropper
Foundation and Harold Mooney of Stanford University.
Walter Reid is the director of the Millennium Ecosystem
Assessment. Other Books from the Millennium Ecosystem
Assessment: Ecosystems and Human Well-being: Synthesis
ReportEcosystems and Human Well-being: A Framework for
Assessment
Take Me Home John Denver 1994 The internationally
acclaimed singer, songwriter, and environmental activist
describes his youth in a conservative military home,
striking out on his own, early success, uneasy dealings
with fame, and concern for the environment. 75,000 first
printing. Tour.
Beyond Liberal Democracy Daniel A. Bell 2009-01-10 Is
liberal democracy appropriate for East Asia? In this
provocative book, Daniel Bell argues for morally
legitimate alternatives to Western-style liberal
democracy in the region. Beyond Liberal Democracy, which
continues the author's influential earlier work, is
divided into three parts that correspond to the three
main hallmarks of liberal democracy--human rights,
democracy, and capitalism. These features have been
modified substantially during their transmission to East
Asian societies that have been shaped by nonliberal
practices and values. Bell points to the dangers of
implementing Western-style models and proposes
alternative justifications and practices that may be
more appropriate for East Asian societies. If human
rights, democracy, and capitalism are to take root and
produce beneficial outcomes in East Asia, Bell argues,
they must be adjusted to contemporary East Asian
political and economic realities and to the values of
nonliberal East Asian political traditions such as
Confucianism and Legalism. Local knowledge is therefore
essential for realistic and morally informed
contributions to debates on political reform in the
region, as well as for mutual learning and enrichment of
political theories. Beyond Liberal Democracy is
indispensable reading for students and scholars of
political theory, Asian studies, and human rights, as
well as anyone concerned about China's political and
economic future and how Western governments and
organizations should engage with China.
Man the Hunter Richard Borshay Lee 2017-07-12 Man the
Hunter is a collection of papers presented at a
symposium on research done among the hunting and
gathering peoples of the world. Ethnographic studies
increasingly contribute substantial amounts of new data
on hunter-gatherers and are rapidly changing our concept
of Man the Hunter. Social anthropologists generally have
been reappraising the basic concepts of descent, fi
liation, residence, and group structure. This book
presents new data on hunters and clarifi es a series of
conceptual issues among social anthropologists as a
necessary background to broader discussions with
archaeologists, biologists, and students of human
evolution.
Warning Miracle
Photosynthetic Nitrogen Assimilation and Associated
Carbon and Respiratory Metabolism C.H. Foyer 2006-04-11
According to many textbooks, carbohydrates are the
photosynthesis and mitochondrial respiration fluctuate
in a circadian manner in almost every unique final
hot-amp-bothered-marine-3-susan-andersen

products of plant photosynthesis. However, the
photoautotrophic production of organic organism studied.
In addition, external triggers and environmental
influences necessitate precise and nitrogenous compounds
may be just as old, in appropriate re-adjustment of
relative flux rates, to evolutionary terms, as
carbohydrate synthesis. In the algae and plants of
today, the light-driven assimilation prevent excessive
swings in energy/resource provision of nitrogen remains
a key function, operating and use. This requires
integrated control of the alongside and intermeshing
with photosynthesis and expression and activity of
numerous key enzymes in respiration. Photosynthetic
production of reduced photosynthetic and respiratory
pathways, in order to carbon and its reoxidation in
respiration are necessary co-ordinate carbon partioning
and nitrogen assim- ation. to produce both the energy
and the carbon skeletons required for the incorporation
of inorganic nitrogen This volume has two principal
aims. The first is to into amino acids. Conversely,
nitrogen assimilation provide a comprehensive account of
the very latest developments in our understanding of how
green is required to sustain the output of organic
carbon cells reductively incorporate nitrate and
ammonium and nitrogen. Together, the sugars and amino
acids into the organic compounds required for growth.
Climate Change & Food Security Mrinmoy Datta 2008
Contributed articles presented at the National Symposium
on Agrometeorological Advisory Service to Ensure Food
Security in North East India on 7th February 2006 at
ICAR Research Complex for NEH Region, Tripura Centre.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having
been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years
enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold
into Slavery, where I remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve
years—it has been suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public."
-an excerpt
Hugh Newell Jacobsen, Architect Hugh Newell Jacobsen
2003 This book documents the 30-year collaboration of
one of America's finest architects and a great
architectural photographer. Hugh Newell Jacobsen's
projects have earned over 80 design awards, while Robert
Lautman's photographs of Jacobsen's work have
beenpublished widely.
Chemical Warfare Agents Brian J. Lukey 2000-12-07 Many
books cover the emergency response to chemical
terrorism. But what happens after the initial crisis?
Chlorine, phosgene, and mustard were used in World War
I. Only years after the war were the long-term effects
of these gases realized. In the 60s, 70s, and 80s, these
and other agents were used in localized wars. Chemical
Warfare Agents: Toxicity at Low Levels explores the long
range effects of, protection against, and remedies for
chemicals used during war and the chronic problems
possibly resulting from toxic exposures during the
Persian Gulf War.
You Shook Me All Campaign Long Eric T. Kasper 2018-11-15
Music has long played a role in American presidential
campaigns as a mode of both expressing candidates’
messages and criticizing the opposition. The relevance
of music in the 2016 campaign for the White House took
various forms in a range of American media: a
significant amount of popular music was used by
campaigns, many artist endorsements were sought by
candidates, ever changing songs were employed at
rallies, instances of musicians threatening legal action
against candidates burgeoned, and artists and others
increasingly used music as a form of political protest
before and after Election Day. The 2016 campaign was a
game changer, similar to the development of music in the
1840 campaign, when “Tippecanoe and Tyler Too” helped
sing William Harrison into the White House. The ten
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chapters in this collection place music use in 2016 in
historical perspective before examining musical
messaging, strategy, and parody. The book ultimately
explores causality: how do music and musicians affect
presidential elections, and how do politicians and
campaigns affect music and musicians? The authors
explain this interaction from various perspectives, with
methodological approaches from several fields, including
political science, legal studies, musicology, cultural
studies, rhetorical studies, and communications and
journalism. These chapters will help the reader
understand music in the 2016 election to realize how
music will be relevant in 2020 and beyond.
Extra Bold Ellen Lupton 2021-06-25 Extra Bold is the
inclusive, practical, and informative (design) career
guide for everyone! Part textbook and part comic book,
zine, manifesto, survival guide, and self-help manual,
Extra Bold is filled with stories and ideas that don't
show up in other career books or design overviews. •
Both pragmatic and inquisitive, the book explores power
structures in the workplace and how to navigate them. •
Interviews showcase people at different stages of their
careers. • Biographical sketches explore individuals
marginalized by sexism, racism, and ableism. • Practical
guides cover everything from starting out, to wage gaps,
coming out at work, cover letters, mentoring, and more.
A new take on the design canon. • Opens with critical
essays that rethink design principles and practices
through theories of feminism, anti-racism, inclusion,
and nonbinary thinking. • Features interviews, essays,
typefaces, and projects from dozens of contributors with
a variety of racial and ethnic backgrounds, abilities,
gender identities, and positions of economic and social
privilege. • Adds new voices to the dominant design
canon. Written collaboratively by a diverse team of
authors, with original, handcrafted illustrations by
Jennifer Tobias that bring warmth, happiness, humor, and
narrative depth to the book. Extra Bold is written by
Ellen Lupton (Thinking with Type), Farah Kafei, Jennifer
Tobias, Josh A. Halstead, Kaleena Sales, Leslie Xia, and
Valentina Vergara.
Electronic Evidence Stephen Mason 2017-05 This fourth
edition of the well-established practitioner text sets
out what constitutes an electronic signature, the form
an electronic signature can take, and discusses the
issues relating to evidence - illustrated by analysis of
relevant case law and legislation from a wide range of
common law and civil law jurisdictions. Stephen Mason is
a leading authority on electronic signatures and
electronic evidence, having advised global corporations
and governments on these topics. He is also the editor
of Electronic Evidence and International Electronic
Evidence, and he founded the international open-source
journal Digital Evidence and Electronic Signature Law
Review in 2004. This book is also available online at
http: //ials.sas.ac.uk/digital/humanities-digitallibrary/observing-law-ials-open-book-service-law.
Adventuring with Books National Council of Teachers of
English. Committee on the Elementary School Booklist
1985 Contains an annotated booklist of 1700 new
children's books selected by the Committee on the
Elementary School Booklist of the National Council of
Teachers of English.
The History of Neuroscience in Autobiography Larry R.
Squire 1998-10-16 This book is the second volume of
autobiographical essays by distinguished senior
neuroscientists; it is part of the first collection of
neuroscience writing that is primarily autobiographical.
As neuroscience is a young discipline, the contributors
to this volume are truly pioneers of scientific research
on the brain and spinal cord. This collection of
fascinating essays should inform and inspire students
and working scientists alike. The general reader
interested in science may also find the essays
absorbing, as they are essentially human stories about
hot-amp-bothered-marine-3-susan-andersen

commitment and the pursuit of knowledge. The
contributors included in this volume are: Lloyd M.
Beidler, Arvid Carlsson, Donald R. Griffin, Roger
Guillemin, Ray Guillery, Masao Ito. Martin G. Larrabee,
Jerome Lettvin, Paul D. MacLean, Brenda Milner, Karl H.
Pribram, Eugene Roberts and Gunther Stent. Key Features
* Second volume in a collection of neuroscience writing
that is primarily autobiographical * Contributors are
senior neuroscientists who are pioneers in the field
Deal: My Three Decades of Drumming, Dreams, and Drugs
with the Grateful Dead Bill Kreutzmann 2015-05-05
Published to coincide with the band's 50th anniversary,
a memoir by one of the Grateful Dead's founding members
shares insights into their improvisational style, their
survival of shared and personal tragedies and their
collaborations with a wide range of fellow artists.
Illustrations.
"Left Wing" Communism Vladimir Ilʹich Lenin 1921
Twelve Angry Men Reginald Rose 2006-08-29 A landmark
American drama that inspired a classic film and a
Broadway revival—featuring an introduction by David
Mamet A blistering character study and an examination of
the American melting pot and the judicial system that
keeps it in check, Twelve Angry Men holds at its core a
deeply patriotic faith in the U.S. legal system. The
play centers on Juror Eight, who is at first the sole
holdout in an 11-1 guilty vote. Eight sets his sights
not on proving the other jurors wrong but rather on
getting them to look at the situation in a clear-eyed
way not affected by their personal prejudices or biases.
Reginald Rose deliberately and carefully peels away the
layers of artifice from the men and allows a fuller
picture to form of them—and of America, at its best and
worst. After the critically acclaimed teleplay aired in
1954, this landmark American drama went on to become a
cinematic masterpiece in 1957 starring Henry Fonda, for
which Rose wrote the adaptation. More recently, Twelve
Angry Men had a successful, and award-winning, run on
Broadway. For more than seventy years, Penguin has been
the leading publisher of classic literature in the
English-speaking world. With more than 1,700 titles,
Penguin Classics represents a global bookshelf of the
best works throughout history and across genres and
disciplines. Readers trust the series to provide
authoritative texts enhanced by introductions and notes
by distinguished scholars and contemporary authors, as
well as up-to-date translations by award-winning
translators.
Probiotic Bacteria and Postbiotic Metabolites: Role in
Animal and Human Health Naheed Mojgani 2021-05-13 This
book covers all aspects of probiotic bacteria and their
metabolites, as well as their role and significance in
human and animal health. Given the role of probiotic
bacterial strains in the production of short chain fatty
acids, butyrate etc probiotics may be considered as an
alternative approach for the prevention or treatment of
intestinal dysbiosis, cancers, cardiovascular diseases,
hypertensions. Additionally, the significance of
probiotics added in aquaculture systems for improving
health, performance and growth of aquatic organisms has
been highlighted. In this book, the multi-functional
role of probiotics and their post-biotic metabolites in
improving overall health status of man and animals, is
discussed. It is a comprehensive compilation useful for
researchers, academics, veterinarians and students in
the field of microbiology, food technology and
biotechnology.
Sexual Violence Against Men in Global Politics Marysia
Zalewski 2018-05-11 Sexual violence against men is an
under-theorised and under-noticed topic, though it is
becoming increasingly apparent that this form of
violence is widespread. Yet despite emerging evidence
documenting its incidence, especially in conflict and
post-conflict zones, efforts to understand its causes
and develop strategies to reduce it are hampered by a
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their goals the prevention or reduction of crime and
disorder and that are not reactive in terms of focusing
primarily on uncovering ongoing crime or on
investigating or responding to crimes once they have
occurred. Proactive policing is distinguished from the
everyday decisions of police officers to be proactive in
specific situations and instead refers to a strategic
decision by police agencies to use proactive police
responses in a programmatic way to reduce crime. Today,
proactive policing strategies are used widely in the
United States. They are not isolated programs used by a
select group of agencies but rather a set of ideas that
have spread across the landscape of policing. Proactive
Policing reviews the evidence and discusses the data and
methodological gaps on: (1) the effects of different
forms of proactive policing on crime; (2) whether they
are applied in a discriminatory manner; (3) whether they
are being used in a legal fashion; and (4) community
reaction. This report offers a comprehensive evaluation
of proactive policing that includes not only its crime
prevention impacts but also its broader implications for
justice and U.S. communities.
Do It Like a Woman Caroline Criado-Perez 2015-05-07
Doing anything 'like a woman' used to be an insult. Now,
as the women in this book show, it means being brave,
speaking out, and taking risks, changing the world one
step at a time. Here, campaigner and journalist Caroline
Criado-Perez introduces us to a host of pioneers,
including a female fighter pilot in Afghanistan; a
Chilean revolutionary; the Russian punks who rocked
against Putin; and the Iranian journalist who uncovered
her hair.
Invisible Women Caroline Criado Perez 2019-03-12 Data is
fundamental to the modern world. From economic
development, to healthcare, to education and public
policy, we rely on numbers to allocate resources and
make crucial decisions. But because so much data fails
to take into account gender, because it treats men as
the default and women as atypical, bias and
discrimination are baked into our systems. And women pay
tremendous costs for this bias, in time, money, and
often with their lives. Celebrated feminist advocate
Caroline Criado Perez investigates shocking root cause
of gender inequality and research in Invisible Women†‹,
diving into women’s lives at home, the workplace, the
public square, the doctor’s office, and more. Built on
hundreds of studies in the US, the UK, and around the
world, and written with energy, wit, and sparkling
intelligence, this is a groundbreaking, unforgettable
exposé that will change the way you look at the world.
Places with a Past Mary Jane Jacob 1991

dearth of theoretical engagement. One of the reasons
that might explain its empirical invisibility and
theoretical vacuity is its complicated relationship with
sexual violence against women. The latter is evident
empirically, theoretically, and politically, but the
relationship between these violences conjures a range of
complex and controversial questions about the ways they
might be different, and why and how these differences
matter. It is the case that sexual violence (when
noticed at all) has historically been understood to
happen largely, if not only, to women, allegedly because
of their gender and their ensuing place in gender
orders. This begs important questions regarding the
impact of increasing knowledge about sexual violence
against men, including the impact on resources, on
understandings about, and experiences of masculinity,
and whether the idea and practice of gender hierarchy is
outdated. This book engages this diverse set of
questions and offers fresh analysis on the incidences of
sexual violence against men using both new and existing
data. Additionally, the authors pay close attention to
some of the controversial debates in the context of
sexual violence against men, revisiting and asking new
questions about the vexed issue of masculinities and
related theories of gender hierarchy. The book will be
of great interest to students and scholars of sex,
gender, masculinities, corporeality, violence, and
global politics, as well as to practitioners and
activists.
Transition and Coherence in Intellectual Property Law
Niklas Bruun 2021-01-07 This volume is for students and
scholars of intellectual property law, practitioners
seeking creative arguments from across the field, and
policymakers searching for solutions to changing social
and technological issues. The book explores the tensions
between two fundamentally competing demands made of IP
law.
Writing from Sources Brenda Spatt 1999
Proactive Policing National Academies of Sciences,
Engineering, and Medicine 2018-03-23 Proactive policing,
as a strategic approach used by police agencies to
prevent crime, is a relatively new phenomenon in the
United States. It developed from a crisis in confidence
in policing that began to emerge in the 1960s because of
social unrest, rising crime rates, and growing
skepticism regarding the effectiveness of standard
approaches to policing. In response, beginning in the
1980s and 1990s, innovative police practices and
policies that took a more proactive approach began to
develop. This report uses the term "proactive policing"
to refer to all policing strategies that have as one of
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